
GAMES OF THE WEEK 

 

Monday: 11/18/19: Wrestling Season has begun, if anyone is interested in wrestling please go see Coach Ditro, or Coach Donald, for more information. 

Wish our Boys and Girls Varsity Soccer Teams luck as they travel to St. Pete High School Girls Kickoff at 6:00 PM with the boys to follow at 8:00 PM 

 

Tuesday 11/19/19: Wish our Girls Varsity Basketball as they travel to Pinellas Park for their season opener.  Tip-off is at 7:00 PM 

Wish our Girls JV Soccer Team luck as they travel to Tarpon Springs for an away game.  Kickoff is at 6:30 

 

Wrestling Season has begun, if anyone is interested in wrestling go see Coach Ditro, or Coach Donald, for more information. 

 

Wednesday 11/20/19: Wish Our Boys and Girls Varsity Soccer teams luck as they travel to Largo for an away game.  Girls Kickoff is at 6:00 PM with the 

boys to follow at 8:00 PM 

 

Wish our Girls JV and Varsity Basketball teams luck as they travel to Palm Harbor for an away game.  JV Tip-off is at 6:15 with varsity to follow.  

 

Wrestling Season has begun, if anyone is interested in wrestling please have them go see Coach Ditro, or Coach Donald, for more information 

 

Thursday 11/21/19: Wish our JV Girls Soccer team luck as they travel to Largo.  Kickoff is at 6:30 PM 

 

Wrestling Season has begun, if anyone is interested in wrestling please go see Coach Ditro, or Coach Donald, for more information 

 

Friday 11/22/19: Wrestling Season has begun, if anyone is interested in wrestling please go see Coach Ditro, or Coach Donald, for more information 

 

Saturday 11/23/19: No Games Scheduled 

 

 

TEACHERS PLEASE ENCOURAGE OUR STUDENTS TO TRYOUT FOR A FALL SPORT. SPORTS IN SEASON:  

FOOTBALL, SWIMMING, VOLLEYBALL, GOLF, CROSS COUNTRY!  PLEASE ENCOURAGE EVERYONE TO PARTICIPATE.  

 

- TEACHERS PLEASE COME OUT AND SUPPORT OUR STUDENT ATHLETES AS YOU ARE ALWAYS WELCOMED TO 4 

COMPLIMENTARY TICKETS FOR ALL HOME AND AWAY GAMES WITHIN PINELLAS COUNTY.  PLEASE SEE MRS. 

MORALES IN THE FRONT OFFICE TO GET YOUR TICKETS.  REMEMBER THIS A GREAT WAY TO BUILD RAPPORT WITH 

OUR STUDENT ATHLETES AND SHOW SCHOOL SPIRIT!!!!! HOPE TO SEE YOU ON GAME NIGHTS!!!! 


